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Petition 

 
Response 
Power and Water needs to construct a new 10km overhead 66kV transmission line from the existing 
Hudson Creek control centre to the new Archer Zone Substation in Palmerston. 
 
It is proposed to place a third powerline through the easement on 20m poles (possibly spun concrete) 
rather than the existing "lattice tower" type design. The poles should be more aesthetically pleasing and 
will be much lower in height than the existing poles. 
 
Power and Water staff and I attended a community meeting at the Palmerston Library on 30 June 2009. 
Various options were discussed with residents and Power and Water undertook to consider further 
options.  
 

 



Following further consultation the agreed solution with residents is to run the new line between the existing 
towers and this work will now be undertaken. 
 
This information has been provided direct to residents and up loaded to the Power and Water Corporation 
website. 

                     
 
 
 
 
 


